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Rep. Brown Reacts to Governor Evers’ State of the State Address 
 
MADISON - Today, Governor Tony Evers delivered his State of the State Address in the 
Wisconsin State Capitol, where he gave his vision for the next year. 
 
Representative Brown (D-Whitewater) released the following statement: 
 
“Tonight Governor Evers highlighted great accomplishments from 2024, and he definitely has 
his finger on the pulse of Wisconsinites and what they want their elected officials to accomplish 
in 2025. Our Governor is right, Wisconsinites put us in office to work together and find practical 
solutions to big problems. We are better when we work together. I am looking forward to 
improving the lives of the people of Wisconsin and lowering costs across the board with both my 
Republican and Democratic colleagues.  
 
“Working families in Wisconsin are asking for relief, and Governor Evers has a clear plan to help 
put more money in their pockets and keep government spending down. In the upcoming state 
budget, he is putting forward initiatives like providing universal breakfast and lunch for children 
in our public schools, lowering the cost of childcare, lowering prescription drug prices, and 
eliminating the sales tax on over-the-counter medications. All of these investments make our 
communities stronger. 
 
“He has a sensible plan to reduce gun violence in our communities. As a gun owner myself, I 
feel we can put forth well-researched measures that can protect our kids and communities, 
without violating 2nd Amendment rights. Governor Evers’ proposals attain this balance. 
 
“I admire Governor Evers’ leadership on common sense, bipartisan efforts that will help all 
Wisconsinites and therefore our economy as a whole. It’s time to move Wisconsin forward.” 
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